



## 18 OCT 2016

Ross Stewart fyi-request-4632-bc7ee794@requests.fyi.org.nz

## Dear Ross

Thank you for your email of 20 September 2016 requesting the number of sexual abuse claims lodged by pupils who attended Mt Wellington Residential School between 1960 and 1979.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982.

The Ministry of Education has received a total of five historic claims regarding sexual abuse at Mt Wellington Residential School for the time period you have specified.

Thank you again for your request.

Yours sincerely

Kim Shannon Deputy Secretary

Sector Enablement and Support